SIXTH FORM BULLETIN





We are almost at the end of the first term of this academic year. Our Sixth Form students have settled in really well, in what has been a very busy term.

However you will be celebrating the holiday, we hope that you have a peaceful and happy holiday sharing time with family and friends.

It will be an opportunity for our students to rest and prepare for the next term. Happy Christmas to all who will be celebrating.

School ends on Friday 16th December at 12:30pm.

Mock Exams

Our year 13 students have been busy revising for their mock exams which started this week and will end on 14th December. Their conduct during exams has been exemplary which will help in preparation for the summer season of exams.



Winter Wonderland

To celebrate the end of mocks, we have offered our year 13 students an opportunity to attend a trip to Winter Wonderland in Hyde Park. A parent mail was sent out with details.

We hope that lots of you will join us for what we hope will be a fun filled evening in London.





Parents Evening

We will be holding our Sixth Form Parents Evening on Thursday 19th January 2023 from 3:00pm to 6:00pm. Students will need to make appointments with their subject teachers. This is a really important event for both year groups and will provide an opportunity to see how your child has settled into year 12 and how they are progressing. For year 13, it will be a time to find out how well prepared they are for their final exams and what they still need to do.

UCAS

The deadline for UCAS applications is 25th January 2023. All personal statements must be submitted to us by 16/12/22 to ensure they are checked and ready to be attached to their applications.





Last month, our year 12 students took part in an Employability Skills Workshop. The students enjoyed the session and participated well.

Year 12 Societies

We now have a number of societies set up and running. Society student leads have been nominated and appointed and link teachers have been attached to each society. It will be compulsory for all year 12 students to join a society related to their subjects. They will be able to access podcasts, journal articles, extra reading and related trips. This will enhance their studies.